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Are you planning the next step in your academic journey? If you're a student completing your

certificate or diploma program and considering a degree program, you won't want to miss

the University and Degree Information Fair. 

Fairs are taking place on the following days:

Tuesday, Jan. 23 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. — Newnham Campus

Thursday, Jan. 25 from 1 p.m. to 2 p.m. — Seneca@York Campus

Tuesday, Jan. 30 from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. — King Campus

Visit the event website to view which institutions are participating and the full schedule. 
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